United Nations Development Programme

Philippines
14 June 2019

Bid Bulletin No. 2
RFP-084-2019-PHL

Services of a PR Firm for the Bangsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao
(BARMM)

Dear All,

Please see response below from one of the inquiry received from prospective bidder.

Inquiry Response

One of the requirements is for us to | We require submission of the audited financial statement
submit the latest audited Financial | to check the liquidity standing of a firm that UNDP will
Statement. be engaging with. We need to check if the
compnay/organization is in good financial standing, and
has it a demonstrated record of good fiscal management
and responsibility.

Is this a mandatory requirement?
We are asking since our compnay
is not a listed company and we do
not normally share our financial | If in case an audited financial statement wont be
statements. available, you may submit an equivalent document
showing the companie’s financial standing.

Please be guided accordingly.
Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Procurement Specialist
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